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Decision to be called in T19 22/23 – Lease Surrender of land at Cattewater Harbour 

Decision made by: 
Councillor Jonathan Drean (Cabinet Member for Transport) 

Date decision was made 01/02/2023 (call in received 08/02/2023)  

Are you calling the decision 

in because you believe it to 

be outside of the Budget or 

Policy Framework 

No 

Reasons for the Call-In The process was deficient as all potential users/past users were 

not contacted for their input and feedback. 

The decision maker did not consider alternatives regarding the 

safeguarding of fees and charges for future users and new users 

where the cost has been prohibitive in the past. Any action should 

look to increase usage and public access to our coastal waters. 

The decision maker did not take into account relevant factors. 

THE BLS is a platform that used correctly could open up the 

coastal waters to many more users, therefore encouraging greater 

participation of the NMP, one of the PCC’s objectives for the 

NMP. The BLS asset is valued at £441,469, it is being given away 

with no direct benefit for local taxpayers, apart from reducing 

PCC to the ongoing maintenance costs. The transfer should 

convey benefits and rights for the public to be able to use it/other 

users for an agreed period at no cost or greatly reduced cost. 

Another PCC asset is being given away without any public 

consultation, yet it was funded through public money. Visitors to 

the city by marine craft should be able to use this facility. 

The public get very frustrated when public assets are disposed of 

for no, or very low returns to the public purse and have not been 

invited to provide any views or feedback on such disposals. This is 

another asset of nearly £0.5million that is being transferred to a 

private company without sufficient caveats to directly benefit the 

public in the future.    

 

Signatures To be valid THREE Members must support the request.  All three Members should 

sign the form OR all three Members should email the Democratic Support Section 

(democratic.support@plymouth.gov.uk) expressing their support for the call-in.   

Signatures of THREE Members 
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Name Signature 

Cllr Nick Kelly Received via email 

Cllr Terri Beer Received via email 

Cllr Chaz Singh Received via email 

Cllr Stephen Hulme Received via email 

 

Contact  

Name of Councillor to be contacted if 

there are any difficulties of questions.  

Cllr Nick Kelly 

 

Notice of call-in for non-urgent decisions – 

(i) must be received in the Democratic Support Section by 4.30 p.m. on the fifth 

working day after Members have been notified that the decision has been made; 

(ii) can be submitted to the Democratic Support Section or by using the on-line form 

which should be emailed to democratic.support@plymouth.gov.uk 
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